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Monday 4th October - Year 3  
- Butser Ancient Farm Trip 

Tuesday 5th October - Year R  
- Miller’s Oak Farm Visit 

Tuesday 5th October - Year 2 and Year 4  
- Spirit of the Wild Visit 

Thursday 7th October - Poetry Lunch 
Monday 25th October - Friday 29th October  

Half - Term 
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It has been brilliant having some degree of normality back in school this month, 

although we have had a bit of a bumpy ride.  
 

We’ve enjoyed having assemblies together and to be able to sing in music 
lessons! Music had been one of the subjects that suffered as a result of the 

pandemic and as a school we have ensured children are now having access to a 
high quality music curriculum, either delivered by Hampshire’s Listen to Me or 

our own wonderful Mrs Jackson. 
 

Unfortunately, the play equipment at the back of the school seems to have 
reached the end of its life span and will need to be dismantled. We will be 

working alongside our fabulous PTA to see if we can fund raise to replace this 
equipment in the future.  

 
There has been awe and wonder throughout the school, but I cannot wait until 

next Tuesday when we have the farm visiting Year R, at the same time as a 
variety of different species visiting Year 2 and Year 4 in the hall!!!  

 
It has been great to get the clubs started this week. The children have had over 

20 different clubs to choose from - I did have a look in on Yoga Club on 
Wednesday which looked awesome. 

 
Have a brilliant weekend!  

 

 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      
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Learner of the Week - Friday 10th September 2021  

Lemur Class: Millie-Rose Fagg for flexing her listening muscle.  

Giraffe Class: Harry Cummerson for flexing his independence muscle.  

Elephant Class: Riley Smith for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Raccon Class: Michelle Johnson for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Koala Class: Óisín Wilson for flexing his independence muscle.  

Panther Class: Amber Murray for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Wolf Class: Zara Acteson for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Rosie Roger for flexing her noticing muscle.  

Otter Class: Ellie-Nicolle Owens for flexing her capitalising muscle.  

 
 Learner of the Week - Friday 17th September 2021   

Toucan Class: Kody Childs for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Freddie Figgins for flexing his independence muscle.  

Elephant Class: George White for flexing his independence muscle.  

Racoon Class: Jenson Campbell-Best for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Koala Class: Kate Makare for flexing her independence muscle.  

Seahorse Class: Sofia Cole for flexing her absorption and listening muscles.  

Polar Bear Class: Megan Ward for flexing her reasoning and capitalising muscles.  

Panther Class: Harry Burke for flexing his independence muscle.  

Wolf Class: Jamie Paling for flexing her reasoning muscle.  

Otter Class: Andrew Bennet for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Leon Wrigley for flexing his perseverance muscle.  
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 24th September 2021  

Lemur Class: Eva Compton for flexing her listening muscle.  

Toucan Class: Ezra Thompson for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Giraffe Class: Evia Gatehouse for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Flamingo Class: Evie Gilmartin for flexing her independence muscle.  

Elephant Class: Izzy Tapley for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Racoon Class: Lauren O’Leary and Xavier Skelton for flexing their absorption muscle.  

Koala Class: Oscar Light for flexing his independence muscle.  

Seahorse Class: Bayer Summers for flexing his listening and absorption muscles.  

Polar Bear Class: Cameron Gatehouse for flexing his listening muscle.  

Panther Class: Zoe Gard for flexing her independence muscle.  

Wolf Class: Archie Green for flexing his imagination muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Henry Bramley for flexing his imagination muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Cheyenne Lamb for flexing her resilience muscle and Grace Spratley for flexing 
her perseverance muscle.  
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Applications  
Applying for a secondary school (Year 7) place:  

A letter has been emailed to all Year 6 parents, which contains 
important information about how to apply for your child’s secondary 

school place in September 2022. 

Applications close for Hampshire residents at midnight on Sunday 
31st October 2021. 

You can apply online at www.hants.gov.uk/admissions. You must 
apply to Hampshire County Council even if you wish to apply for 

schools in another local authority. 

If you do not live in Hampshire (including Portsmouth and 
Southampton) you must apply through your home local authority. 

We have attached our first E-Safety Newsletter for this academic 
year - please be sure to have a read.  

   Mr Hill  

Please ensure that 
children bring a 
water bottle to 

school with them 
each day - please 
ensure that this is 

named. 
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Shamblehurst promotes healthy eating. A 
balanced, healthy, nutritious diet is important 
for the development of a child’s physical state, 

as well as for their intellectual abilities. 

Please note the following recommended 
guidelines set out by the British Nutrition 

Foundation. 

A child’s lunch should include only the following: 

- A portion of starchy food, eg. wholegrain 
bap/bread, pitta bread, plain, crackers, pasta or 

rice salad 

- Fresh fruit and vegetables, eg. 
apple/orange/banana, cherry tomatoes, carrot 

sticks, mini fruit chunks, etc  

- A portion of milk or dairy food, eg. cheese, 
plain/fruit yoghurt, etc 

- Small portion of lean meat, fish or alternative, 
eg. two slices of ham, chicken, beef Quorn, 

cheese, tuna, egg or hummus, etc 

- A drink - fruit juice (not fizzy), water (not 
flavoured), milk (not flavoured) 

 

 We will be collecting harvest donations for the 
food bank again this year, eg tinned soup, 

custard, rice pudding, fruit, sweetcorn and meat 
and jam. In addition, washing up liquid, 

deodorant, toothpaste, toilet rolls, soap. 
More information will follow soon about when 

we will be collecting in school and the donations 
you can make. 

 
Thank you to everyone who has made a kind 

donation towards the children of refugee status 
– you can still purchase here: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2BBP
QYWL1VW6E?ref_=wl_share 

 

Our house teams have 
been renamed to 

reflect our four key 
values of Pride, 

Courage, Curiosity and 
Respect. 
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We are pleased to say our Shamblehurst Buddies are up and running again this 
new school term. 

After a record amount of applications, 56 children in Year 6 have successfully 
become role models to encourage and support safe play to their peers at Break 

and Lunchtimes in KS2. 
They applied with fantastic enthusiasm and commitment showing some of our 

values in their first ever job application! 
“I would make a good buddy because I am responsible, respectful and empathise 

in any situation”  
Andrew (Otters) 

“I would like to be a buddy so I can help children at playtime and make sure 
everyone has someone to play with” 

 Izzy (Bushbabies) 
“I want to be a buddy because I am kind , friendly and caring”  

Charlotte (Orangutans) 
With our new house teams Kind, Respect, Curiosity and Courage… Year 6 Buddies 
are already becoming amazing role models showing these wonderful words and 

ready for action. 
Looking forward to the year with you all 

Mrs Millard 

 

Brianna from Year 6 will be taking part in completing a zip wire to raise 
money for Wessex Cancer Trust on Sunday 3rd October 2021 - if you 

would like to sponsor Brianna, you can make a donation here: 
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Brianna-Zipwire10 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Brianna-Zipwire10


  

Individual Photographs  
 

Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th November 2021  
 

We will update you nearer the time with further 
information.      

We would like to say a big well done 
to Olivia Van-Gass!  

Olivia has skipped for a month in 
August to help raise money for 

children.  

The charity was called Skip for 
Starlight. Olivia raised £300 and had 

to do 100 skips every day! 

Well done superstar!  

 Although none of entries were 
shortlisted we are very proud to 

have taken part in this event 
and contributed to a  

World Record!  

More of our children’s stamp designs can be view here on our school website -   

Shamblehurst Stamp Designs - Shamblehurst Primary School  

The lost property box is building up again in the office! Can we please ask that you clearly name 
all of your child’s clothing, to ensure that we can return safely to you.  
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We would like to say a big 
well done to all of the  
Year R children and for 
settling in really well.  

Year R Team  

Join us for Shamblehurst 
Primary School's charity 

fireworks night - Saturday 
6th November 

Gates open at 5pm for 
food, drink and family-
friendly entertainment. 

 
****SELLING FAST - BOOK 

NOW!**** 
www.pta-

events.co.uk/shamblehurs
tpta 

 
Brought to you by Friends 
of Shamblehurst School 
Association, registered 

charity: 1134054 
Supporting our school 

community 
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School competitions are back! 
 

On Tuesday, our Girls Football team competed in a cluster schools Football Tournament at 
Berrywood School. After almost two years with no competitions the girls were really excited 

about playing. In our first game we played against Freegrounds, the girls fought hard, it was a 
tight game which finished in a goalless draw.  

The girls came off beaming asking when their next game was. After a one game break we were 
on again, against Wickham, we started really well, Blaise scored really quickly by putting the 
goalkeeper under pressure. Within seconds Olivia S scored our second goal. The whole team 

were working really hard, Suzi, our goalkeeper had barely touched the ball. Olivia C scored our 
third and final goal of the game, when we handed our result to the event organiser he couldn't 

believe we had scored three goals in five minutes. Onto the next game against Hamble, their 
confidence was soaring, we managed to score three goals again. Blaise scored two and Olivia 

scored the third. Onto our last group game against Berrywood, we scored three again!  
The first goal was an own goal, followed by a goal from Lillie and another from Olivia. We sat 
down to hear the results, we were through to the semi-final! The girls had scored nine goals 

and not conceded a single goal the whole tournament. The semi-final seemed really tense and 
flew by, the girls were brilliant but ran out of time to score. After five minutes, it was time for 

penalties.  
After three penalties the score was a draw so we had to go to sudden death penalties. The girls 

tried their hardest and Suzi made some incredible saves but unfortunately we lost. 
 

The girls were outstanding all afternoon, we can't wait for the next one, well done girls. 
 

Mrs Kelly and Miss Borthwick 

 

 

Don’t forget that Thursday 7th October 2021 is the Poetry 
Lunch - if you have not pre-ordered a school dinner for this 

day, you will need to provide your child with a lunchbox.  
 

 


